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Department of
Public Works

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From: Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date: March 25, 2022

Re:

Town Clerk Cordeiro re Removal of Accessible Parking Space at 42 Mt. Hope
Avenue

Town Administrator Contente,
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,ﬂ__LJ;aALe_n\CLobjectionsitoihe,,rgm_qyal of the accessible parking space at 42 Mt. Hope Avenue.
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